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Division of Finance and Business Operations
	
	Procurement & Strategic Sourcing  

5700 Cass Avenue, suite 4200

Detroit, Michigan   48202

(313) 577-3734 

FAX (313) 577-3747


March 28, 2013
Addendum #3 To

Request for Proposal

For Matthaei Fire Alarm System Modernization: Project 080-238026
Minutes of the Pre-bid Conference 

Dated 3/17/14  

The Addendum must be acknowledged on your lump sum bid.

The pre-bid conference for Request for Proposal for Matthaei Fire Alarm System Modernization, Project 080-238026 was held on 3/25/14, at 11:00 a. m. (local time) – at Detroit, MI 48202.  Robert Kuhn, Sr. Buyer, reviewed the highlights of the pre-bid package, especially concerning details such as bid due dates and who vendors may contact during the live bid process.  Mark Gibbons, WSU Project Manager and John Berbiglia  from Berbiglia & Associates, Inc. discussed the technical aspects of the project and bid requirements, and conducted the Q & A session. 

NOTE: You must have attended a pre-bid conference in order to be eligible to bid on a particular project.  Receipt of minutes or addenda without being at a pre-bid conference does not qualify your company to bid.  

Please find the attached Shop Drawing Checklist for the above RFP
We will require two copies each of your lump sum proposals, vendor qualification questionnaire and your bid bond documents.    

All questions concerning this project must be emailed to: Robert Kuhn, Sr. Buyer, Procurement & Strategic Sourcing.  Email: ac6243@wayne.edu, and copy Valerie Kreher, Sr. Buyer, at rfpteam2@wayne.edu.

Do not contact either FP&M or the Design Firm directly as this may result in disqualification of your proposal.

Thank you for interest shown in working with Wayne State University.

Robert Kuhn 

Sr. Buyer
CC:
Mark Gibbons  (Project Manager), Valerie Kreher, Sr. Buyer, Attendee list.
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